
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come join the fun with fellow MGCCNWC members on October 

13th as we wrap up a great year and driving season at this year’s 

general membership meeting at Ivar’s Salmon House on Lake 

Union. 

If you are not familiar with the Salmon House’s location, it is 

underneath the freeway bridge on the North side of the Lake Union 

near Gas Works Park. 

At this general membership meeting you will get to choose your 
entrée from 2 delicious options on the registration form that will be 
included in the Sept. MOWOG and is also available on the club 
website.   
 
Two delicious dinner options are being offered for you to choose 
from.  The options are Chicken Marsala or cedar plank roasted 
salmon.  Both dinners will include mixed green salad with balsamic  
vinaigrette, mashed potato, seasonal fresh steamed vegetable in 
addition to rolls and butter, coffee, tea, or soft drinks!  Please 
remember to send in your reservation by September 31 to 
Rosalie. Reservation forms will be in the next MOWOG and will be 
on the club website. 
 
In addition to a wonderful dinner, a no host cashless bar will 
available for members to enjoy as well. 
 
Back by popular demand, the cake walk will be back!  If you are a 

great baker or know of a good bakery item that you could bring to 

the meeting, your donation would be greatly appreciated.  Please 

contact Rosalie so that we can make room for your dessert treat. 

We also intend to have a silent auction for MG related items at the 

banquet.  Unfortunately, large items can not be brought into the 

restaurant.  But all is not lost!  If you have a large MG related item 

that you would like to donate for auction, please send a picture and 

description of your item to Lee Orphan and an auction placard will 

be made for your item for members to bid on.  

The pictures in the right panel illustrate how spectacular the room 

and views are at the Salmon House. 

To close, we believe that the Salmon House is a great location for 

everyone to enjoy and we look forward to seeing our fellow club 

members and friends at this year’s general membership. 

If you have any specific questions or ideas, please contact: 

Rosalie Bottini    Lee Orphan  
rosalie.bottini@frontier.com                                   orphanboys@comcast.net 
428-883-9615                                                             253-312-7200 

 

 


